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Aug-08, 2019

Mayor and Councilors,
District of North Vancouver

Re: East 29th Street safety and mobility improvements

Dear Mayor and Councilors:

HUB North Shore would like to thank council for approving the cycling and safety improvements on East
29th Street. These improvements will provide safer alternatives for people to choose healthier and
greener transportation options, and help our community to meet the environmental goals in both Official
Community Plan and our Community Energy and Emissions Plan.

Your consistent stance that all road users must be accommodated in a safe and convenient way -
especially on arterials - is very much welcomed by the members we represent on the North Shore.

Thank-you for your leadership and vision on this important issue.

Yours sincerely,

Don Piercy, Jay Jardine, Giacomo Falorni, Antje Wahl
Chair, HUB North Shore Committee, District of North Vancouver Liaisons,
northshore@bikehub.ca
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